
Public Notice 
 

Please take notice that pursuant to N.J.S.A 18A:11-11, the East 
Greenwich Township Board of Education will hold a public hearing 
regarding the contract of the Superintendent at its Regular Meeting 
scheduled for Wednesday, October 15, 2025. Formal action on the 
contract will be taken. 
 
The meeting will take place at 7:00 p.m. in the cafeteria of the Samuel 
Mickle School, 559 Kings Highway, Mickleton, NJ.    
 
Gregory Wilson 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
East Greenwich Township School District 
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